
East Burke Dam “Open House” 

 
Thurs. March 30th - 12 Noon to 7 PM 
@ the Burke Mountain Club/Library 

 

Please stop by anytime to see the draft design plan, learn 
more, ask questions and talk with the engineers. 

 
Questions?  Contact Ron Rhodes, (802) 457-6114 or rrhodes@ctriver.org

mailto:rrhodes@ctriver.org


 

Purpose of the Open House 
 

The East Burke dam has been an integral part of town for decades, but it is deteriorating and no 
longer serves a useful purpose.   

 

The Connecticut River Watershed Council (CRWC) is helping the dam owner, PVLT, pursue removal. 
 

Previous comments submitted a few years ago and more recent community input gathered by 
CRWC have been used to modify and improve the proposed dam removal design plan. 

 

The purpose of the March 30th “open house” is to present the newly drafted design plan and 
sediment management report prepared by the engineering firm.  A copy of both will be available for 

your review, comment and questions. 
 

Please join the engineers from Milone and MacBroom and CRWC project manager Ron Rhodes on 
Thursday March 30th anytime between 12 noon to 7 PM at the Burke Mountain Club/Library. 

 

Weather permitting we’d love to walk over to the dam with interested individuals also. 

 

Questions?  Contact Ron Rhodes, (802) 457-6114 or rrhodes@ctriver.org 
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